
The English-Speaking Union of the United States 

Philadelphia Branch 

The Board of  Governors 

invites you to a reception to honor the winners of  

The 36th Annual Shakespeare Competition 

on Sunday, March 19, 2023 

from 3pm—5pm 

at 

The Franklin Inn Club 

205 S. Camac Street, Philadelphia, PA     Located 

between Locust and Walnut, and 12th and 13th Sts. 

 Detach below and return to The ESU, 1221 Locust Street, Box 502, Philadelphia, PA 19107 

Questions: Please call or email the office 215-545-3619 

ESU  

Shakespeare  

Reception 

RSVP 

_______ I/We will attend (indicate number of guests)              I cannot attend, but enclosed is my donation of $_______ 

Please make check payable to The ESU ($25 per person) 

        Name______________________________________________________________________ 

        Address___________________________________________________________________ 

        ___________________________________________________________________________ 

        Daytime phone____________________________________________________________ 

        E-mail______________________________________________________________________ 

To pay by credit card, please email philaESU@gmail.com to receive a payment link. 


